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Dear Insurance Commissioner Kuderer,

I am very concerned about the use of an external pricing system that will dictate the reimbursement of
our services with relation to treating our patients that have sustained injuries in motor vehicle collisions,
many of those through no fault of their own. The use of the FAIR Health database to undercut our
treatments (which are necessary, reasonable and 100% attributed to the accident) should not be
allowed.

Allowing these insurance carriers to reduce the amount of reimbursement arbitrarily will put even more
hardship on small indempent businesses that have already been struggling due to the stagnation of
reimbursement levels over the past two decades. The providers and the patients should not be the
bearers of the financial burden due these unnecessary and misguided reductions.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Dr. Nicholaus Wolf

WOLF CHIROPRACTIC CLINIC

Chiropractic | Massage | Acupuncture | Physical Therapy | Physical Medicine
15404 E SPRINGFIELD AVE Suite 100 | SPOKANE VALLEY, WA 99037

Office: 509.892.9800 | Fax: 509.892.9998



